
From: Jessica Vasquez <jessica@aldermancarlosrosa.org>  
Sent: Friday, May 22, 2020 11:50 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Carlos Ramirez-Rosa <carlos@aldermancarlosrosa.org> 
Subject: Re: Donation received 
 
Hello Steve,  
 
I hope things are still going well on your end.  
 
We had the pleasure of receiving a donation of 2,000 KN95 masks from Jung Boo Market, a grocery 
store in our ward. We received the donation yesterday afternoon. We will be distributing these masks to 
our residents at mask distribution events (such as the one we had this morning). Please let me know if 
you have any questions or need more information.  
 
Best,  
 
Jessica 
 
-- 

Jessica Vásquez | Chief of Staff 

Alderman Carlos Ramirez-Rosa | 35th Ward 
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